
 

Ashford Hockey Club (Kent) 

Monday 13th February 2017 

19:30 hrs 

Ashford Hockey Club (Kent) 

 

 

Committee + 

invited 

members 

Ben Dawson (BD) 

Paul Dawson (PD) 

Matt Goodwin (MG) 

Geoff Playford (GP) 

Flo Playford  (FP) 

Lewis Elgar (LE) 

Andrew Shepherd (AS) 

Hayley Reynolds (HR) 

 

Jeremy Paterson - Apologies 

Rebecca Hover  - Apologies 

Peter Baxter– Apologies 

Julia Sime – Apologies 

Graham Bingham – Apologies 

Cathie Elgar – Apologies 

 

Type of Meeting: Monthly Committee Meeting  

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Agenda Item 1: Apologies 

Discussion  

Apologies were received from those listed above who were invited to the meeting. 

 

Agenda Item 2: Previous Meeting Minutes 

Discussion  

Minutes of the previous meeting held on 9th January were fully agreed and signed off accordingly.  

 

Agenda Item 3: Site & Astroturf maintenance 

Discussion 

SITE UPDATE 

Grass pitches 

No update. 

Carpark / Grounds 

HR commented to update regarding a successful application for a grant which can be applied for within 12 

months. Following the application submission, actions will be required to be written into the constitution.  

Astroturf 

No update. 

 

Agenda Item 4: Site Hire Review 

Discussion  

Nothing to report and car park is running well on weekends. 

 

Agenda Item 5: Development Committee 

Discussion  

PD updated that AHC are speaking to KJFC regarding the application and talks continue. 

 

Agenda Item 6: Treasurer’s Report 

Discussion 

AS updated that the accounts are in order. Looking positive – approximately £12.5k in bank.  

AS updated we are still waiting for further invoices to be paid and complete. 

 

 

 

 

 



Agenda Item 7: Fundraising Committee 

Discussion 

FP updated that £1,100 was raised via the Quiz Evening – great effort. 

Another quiz to be arranged towards the end of the year 

Celebration Day will be held on Sunday 23rd April 

Senior Club supper to be held with awards on Friday 28th April @ £19 a ticket, available to purchase 

FP updated that we are looking to arrange an end of season disco/bbq for the junior section, FP to speak with LE 

regarding this and the best time 

 

Agenda Item 8: Juniors 

Discussion 

LE updated that the last junior training date will be Sunday 2nd April 2017. 

We have 2 tournaments happening in April with 2 teams entered at Canterbury and others in around Kent 

LE also updated Abbie Bean has been selected for the Kent U15 side – congratulations and wish her the best for 

the future 

 

Agenda Item 9: AOB 

Discussion 

1. H&S – Flooring/Carpets 

a. Quotes were received and committee approval to proceed with the replacement. 

2. Coaching structure to remain as is for the remains of the season. 

3. LE commented that we will not be running a 4th Ladies Team for next season, but we are running a 

‘Development’ session on a Thursday to improve our youngsters and anyway who wishes to return/play the 

sport. 

4. LE commented we are still looking for an replacement to accept the role of Welfare Officer 

5. HR to setup and complete a survey monkey which allows captains to submit their match report. 

6. BD/MG commented umpires are still an ongoing struggle to cover all games. Special thanks to Jon Taylor 

who continues to umpire in the pool each week. 

 

Action Items: 

HR to setup and circulate survey monkey 

 

 

 

 

The meeting closed at 20h40. January meeting will be Monday 13th March. 


